
Reminders:  

• We are a NUT-Free centre. Please 

ensure all snacks/lunch items sent 

to the preschool each day do not 

contain nuts.  

• Spring Weather is unpredictable, 

please make sure your child is 

prepared for all weather 

conditions.  

 

 

 

  

  

It’s amazing how time flies, we are now fast approaching the final two months of our school 

year! As always, we have some exciting updates and activities planned for your little ones this 

month.  Registration for September 2024 is open.  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

Themes: Mother’s Day, Butterflies    

Letters: U, V, W           Number: 9 

Colors: White/Black   Shape: Pentagon 

 

 

 Important Dates:  

Thursday May 15th: White/Black Day- Please dress your child in something white or black.  

Monday May 20th: Victoria Day - No School   

 

 

 

  

             MAY NEWSLETTER 

        2 Days (Tuesday & Thursday)  
Unit K 5825-136 Street, Surrey BC                                                          

Ph:604-968-3888 

 

Graduation:  

Graduation ceremony for preschoolers 

entering Kindergarten this September will 

be on June 26th. Details will be sent out later 

this month.  

Monthly fees:  

Please submit monthly fees on the 1st day 
of each month.  If fees are E-transferred, 
please include your child’s name in the 
memo ie: (Jane April fees) 
 


